
Subject: Parish Council
From: "Clerk Appletonwiske" <clerk@appletonwiske.com>
Sent: 10/11/2023 16:10:03
To: "Ken Blackwood" <ken@appletonwiske.com>;
 
Good morning Parish Clerk, 
Should it be believed that a Parish Councillor may have provided non factual information to a
public body over a planning matter what would be the appropriate route to follow to explore and
understand the situation? 
Regards, Simon Cooper. 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy
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